## **Class Parties and Field Trips**

Parents/guardians are only allowed to attend class parties and field trips if they have been approved as SISD volunteers through the Human Resources Department.

How do I get approved as an SISD volunteer?

- 1. Go to www.shermanisd.net
- 2. Click on the Parent tab.
- 3. Click on Volunteer Opportunities
- 4. Choose Returning Volunteer, New Volunteer, or Current/Volunteer.
- 5. Fill out the application.
- 6. Allow up to 72 hours for the Department of Public Safety to process your application.
- 7. Call Neblett Elementary at (903) 891-6670 to check on your status.

\*\*\*\* If you have students on multiple campuses, you must complete the process for EACH individual campus.

\*\*\*\* If you do not have access to the internet, let us know. We will be glad to help you complete the application process on a computer at the school. Stop by or call us. It only takes a couple of minutes!